I am excited to begin another new school year as the principal of Hazelwood Elementary
School. My first year as principal was both challenging and rewarding. It was a pleasure being a part of such a wonderful community. I enjoyed meeting new students and families. 
As principal, it is my responsibility to ensure that all of our children receive quality academic instruction in a safe and nurturing environment. Our focus is to enable our students to reach their full potential, while learning to become responsible members of the school community.  We strive to meet the needs of a wide range of learners by focusing on small group instruction and implementing best practices in our classrooms on a daily basis.
Hazelwood Elementary is a School of Distinction. Last year our school was at 87.1% proficiency thanks to hard work from both staff and students. This year our plan is to continue striving to have even more students on grade level with a goal of 90% by the end of the year.  We are constantly looking to improve our instruction to ensure this kind of success. Our school motto is T.E.A.M – Together Everyone Achieves More – and we truly believe this philosophy will result in greater achievement by all.
Our school benefits greatly from parents and community members who give of their time, talents, and resources to support our students.  This year our PTO will again be working on adding additional technology in our classrooms.   Last year, with your help, the PTO raised enough money to purchase Smart Boards for 2nd and 3rd grades. I hope that you will help us in our endeavor to give our students the tools they need for the 21st Century. 
Hazelwood Elementary School is a special place, and we all have much for which to be proud.  I will continue to work with our staff and parents this year to ensure that our students have a successful school year.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.
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